
 

The end of the school year is in sight for our juniors and amazing 
talent has been selected for our annual Junior Arts Festival.  
 
Students, families, friends and staff are invited to come along this 
Friday to view a great selection of Art and incredible performances 
in Dance, Drama and Music ï plus a selection of junior film from 
Media. This year we are very lucky to have the support of the WSC 
Parent Action Group who are kindly donating celebratory drinks 
and nibbles for the occasion.  
 
There are two free shows on Friday 20th November so you 
wonôt miss out - the first is at 4pm and second at 5.30pm. Make 
sure you come along early to view the Art, enjoy some nibbles and 
secure a seat in TAPAC!  

 

The Junior Arts Festival 2015 
TAPAC Theatre and Foyer - Western Springs College 

Showing: 4pm and 5.30pm  
Friday 20th November ï this week! 

 

 
 
arts@wsc.school.nz                                                                     Kirsty Britton ï Arts Coordinator 
 



 



 

Extended Greetings  

The tradition of acknowledging the success of senior work was taken to another level with a 

comprehensive display of Y11, 12 and 13 folio boards (Art Design, Painting and Photography) in the 

school library.  The ability to view the diversity of the senior programmes in one space was both 

celebratory and rewarding for the students, their supporters and special guests who came to see the 

display as a prequel to the senior prizegiving events.   

Acknowledgements to Sharda Patel for the extended use of the shared learning space and to the 

amazing Parent Action Group who generously supplied the platters and drinks for the occasion. 

At the time of writing, the year 9 and 10 students are busy finishing and refining their work to make 

the deadline for the annual Junior Arts festival.  This year is promising to be another spectacular 

showcase of the junior talents in the Creative industries, so parents and supporters will be in for a 

visual feast ï as well as an edible encore of platters and drinks supplied through the benevolence of 

the Parent Action Group. 

Finally, congratulations to the large number of Y10 students who have gained four Level 1 credits for 

their Pop Art Food work.  The extended research and level of finish some studentôs attained in their 

food themed creations is reflected in their final grades and these will be on their record of learning 

next year, well done.   

Ia Manuia                      HOD Art - Lily Laita 



 

 


